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Mr Jason Sherd
Inquiry Secretary
Joint Standing Committee on Public Works
P0 Box 6021
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Sherd,

Development of APP Kenneling and TrainingFacilities at t4ajtwa, ACT

On 21 July 2006, you referred a submission from the Department of the environment
and Heritage (Submission No 2) in relation to the above proposal, to theAustralian
Federal Police (APP) for comment.

The APP thanks the Department for Its submission confirming that there are no
outstanding obligations under the EPBC Act and confirming it has no objections to the
works proceeding.

Please do not hesitate to contact the AFrs Contact Officer on this matter, Mr Joseph
Biggerstaff on 02 6270 2364, should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely

Manager
Commercial Support

t~ August 2006


